
 

 

Due Regard Record 
 

This page shows which groups of people are affected by the subject of this report. It sets out 
how they are affected and how any discrimination they experience can be eliminated.  It also 
includes information about how access to the service(s) subject to this report can be improved 
for the different groups of people; and how they can be assisted to understand each other better 
as a result of the subject of this report.   
 
S149 Equality Act 2010 requires that due regard must be paid to this information when 
considering the subject of this report. 
 
 
 
The wide publicity of the vacancy for a  co-opted member position on the Audit & Governance 
Committee, using a range of print, on line and social media are positive steps to ensure equality 
of opportunity to become involved in the democratic process 


